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CONTACT ME

If you missed conferences, or if you ever have
any questions or concerns, please do not

hesitate to reach out!  

It was nice meeting so many of you at
November Parent Teacher Conferences!  Thank

you for taking the time to come.  

IMPORTANT DATES

12/5: Chapter 4 Unit Test
12/19: Chapter 5 Quiz

*Dates are tentatively scheduled:

THIS MONTH
In December, Algebra RA will be finishing up Chapter 4 and then we will be starting Chapter 5.  The
Chapter 4 Unit Test will be on Tuesday, 12/5.  Chapter 5 focuses on linear functions and will take us

into January.  Students will have a quiz on Chapter 5 mid-December, prior to going on break.  

kstuber@akronk12.org

716-542-5030 x4214


